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April 15th, 2019 
 
To whom it may concern 
 
 
Product Change Notification for Solder Paste Supplier Change for SM20 Series Product PCN# 
5261 
   
Littelfuse would like to notify you of a change relating to SAC305 solder paste supplier for SM20 Series 
products due to current supplier is unable to continue supplying the current solder paste. Therefore, we 
have qualified a new supplier.  
 
After a complete qualification test, the qualification test result ensures that there are no any changes to 
current SM20 Series electrical and dimensional specification. Qualification test report and supplier 
information are available upon request.  
 
All current SM20 Series will start to be manufactured using the SAC305 solder paste from new supplier 
starting from April 16th, 2019. 
 
Please see attached the affected part number list: 
 

Affected Part 

Number List SM20 Series.xlsx
 

 
Let us know if you have any questions. Thanks.  
 

        Best Regards 
        Johnny Chang 
        Product Manager 
        Littelfuse, Inc. 
        Tel: +1 773 628 0603 
 
 


